
 

 

    

 

 

  

PO Box 370 
503 Herbert Avenue 
Herbert SK | S0H 2A0 
T 306-784-2400 
F 306-784-2402 
E office@townofherbert.ca Town of Herbert Municipal Government Office 
 

COUNCIL MEETINGS: 
Mondays, January 13  
& 27 in Council 
Chambers at 6 p.m. 
Public welcome to 
attend or listen via 
Zoom, check fb for link. 
 

JANUARY  
N   E   W   S   L   E   T   T   E   R 

The following recipients will be awarded 
Water Credits in the amounts of: 

$100 – 219 Leonard Street 
$50 – 208 Willoughby Street 
$25 – 528 Annable Street 

They’ll be applied to the January 2025 utility bill  
for the December 2024 billing period. 
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Beginning January 6th, the Town allocates a spot (look for the orange pylons) on the empty lot to the south of the 
Swimming Pool as the drop-off destination for natural Christmas trees until January 27th. We’ll see to their disposal. 

The beginning of January is the time to register or renew your pet licenses; animals six months, or older, are eligible. 
Dogs spayed or neutered are $15.00, intact are $20.00. Cats spayed or neutered are $5.00, intact are $10.00. New 
tags are not re-issued for renewals unless the tag has been misplaced or damaged. A replacement tag is $2.00. 

Businesses operating within a 40 km radius of Herbert must pay a $50 annual fee. Businesses outside of the 40 km 
radius will be charged $100.00 regardless of the type of business; sales agents, service agents, general contractors, 
or not specified traders. Failure to obtain a business licence is in direct contravention of Bylaw 2008-01. 
Please note, licenses are good for one calendar year ending December 31st of the current year. Licences purchased 
by local businesses will be added to the town’s website – Business Directory. 

For anyone wondering when to submit readings, we prescribe the following reading months:  

January, April, July & October 

We try to include a water meter reading card with the paper utility billings for the appropriate reading month, but 
a card is not required in order to submit an actual reading. You can call it in, email, or better yet, email us a photo 
of the meter. Readings can also be dropped off through the front door drop slot, just remember to include your 
name &/or civic address. 

Anyone with a new BADGER METER (remote reading meter) IS NOT REQUIRED TO SUBMIT READINGS. We have that 
information at our fingertips. 

Even as postal services have resumed, we’d still like to encourage anyone currently receiving paper billings to 
consider receiving future billings via email. All we require is an email address to send the billing to. Call the office & 
we can easily make that change. 

The Town is once again scheduling times for smart BADGER METER (remote meter) installations. We have time slots 
available on Tuesdays, Wednesdays & Thursdays at either 10:30 a.m. or 1:30 p.m. If you can accommodate a time, 
please do not hesitate to call us to set up an appointment.  

Prior to our arrival & to pre-empt having to reschedule, ensure the meter is easily accessible & enough room 
available to maneuver around it. The meter itself & all fittings above & below it must be completely exposed, 
including the water shut off valve, which must be operable. If seized, it will have to be repaired by a plumber as 
Maintenance staff are there for meter replacement only. 

 

 

 

2025 

Cheers to remembering to write “2025” instead of “2024” by April. 
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